Saint Margaret Mary's Catholic Infant School Newsletter

m m

Friday 27th May 2016



Sharing our Faith

Corpus Christi

This Sunday, we celebrate Corpus Christi. Corpus Christi means the body of Christ. It is a time for us to reflect on the

gift of the Eucharist which we receive at communion but also a time to reflect that we all belong to the body of Christ through the family of the Church.

On Sunday, we will listen to the story of the miracle of the 'Feeding of the 5000.' In the gospel, Jesus took the five loaves and two fish, blessed them, broke them up and asked the disciples to share them around. Everyone, all 5000 people, eat the bread and the fish, and there is plenty left over, twelve baskets full!

All are fed and all are included and so it should be with us, the body of Christ.

Thoughts to Share

As a family, how can we reach out to those who are lonely or do not have enough to eat?



It was with great sadness that this week we learned of the passing of

Jamie Leigh Usher

She was a pupil here at St Margaret Mary's Infant School and then at our junior school before moving on to Broughton Hall.

She is remembered with fondness, love and a lot of smiles. She touched a lot of people's hearts and will never be forgotten.

Our love and prayers go out to all her family and friends.



Mission Statement Awards

Well done to Shaun Sothern C2 Well done to Daisy Fallon C6 Well done to Annabelle Cook C12

This special award is given to children who way they treated others.

Year 1 Phonics Screening

The week beginning 13th June is Phonics Screening week for all Year 1 children throughout the country. Thank you to all the parents who attended the meeting about phonics screening.

Please support your children to prepare for the screening by ensuring they sleep well. Read regularly to them and with them. Use the phoneme mats you have received today to practice their sounds.

Thank you for all your support.



Dates for your **Diary**

Friday 27th May Break up for Half Term at 3.15

Monday 13th June Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Return

> Thursday 16th June Nursery return

For further dates and information, please see our website.

www.stmargaretmarysinfants.com



School Attendance Matters This week's attendance Our target for attendance is 95%.

Class 1	96.7	Class 7	94.4
Class 2	93.9	Class 8	95.2
Class 3	96.2	Class 9	92.8
Class 4	96.6	Class 10	94.6
Class 5	91.8	Class 11	95.6
Class 6	97.1	Class 12	92.6

Attendance Award in Reception goes to Class 11 Attendance Award in Year 1 goes to Class 6 Attendance Award in Year 2 goes to Class 1

been completing their SATs 💐

Well done to all our Year 2
Children
Over the last three weeks the children in Year 2 have been completing their SATs (known to the children as special work.)

This year they were more difficult then ever before but the children were undaunted and tried their very best.

You are all super stars!



Lateness is becoming an increasing problem in our school. If your child is late for school, they often feel unsettled for the rest of the day. They may have missed important teaching from their class teacher.

Every minute lost in learning can not be retrieved!

Monday	10	
Tuesday	11	
Wednesday	10	
Thursday	9	
Friday	17	
Total children late	57 This is 15. improvement on last week	

Of these children a significant number were persistently Late!

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 return 13th June